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 Our dock master Cathy Cartier has been busy. She just got 
back from sailing to Key West. Hopped on a plane to Buffalo, 
NY to help a solo sailor cross Lake Ontario to Oswego. Than 

go through the Erie Cannels‘  20 locks, down the Hudson   
River to their final destination North Carolina.                   

Safe travels Cathy! 

Labor Day Party was held on Sunday,                                           
September 5th in the clubhouse.                                                                  

20+ people attended and a great time was had by all.                
Good food, fun games and most of all, great people to hang 

with.  Thanks to all who came. 

 

One of the many projects we have been doing over the summer... 

The awning over the bar at the pool was installed today.   

 Long Boat Key starting to 
map out underground wiring 

for the Twin Shores.                       

Updates will be provided 
once we know more.   

Amy Parker turns 102!  

35 of us came to the clubhouse on                               
September 26th bearing food, deserts, birthday 

cards and presents to celebrate                                    
Amy Parker’s birthday.   

Amy said she really enjoyed the party                               
and was very thankful to all.  

Welcome to Twin Shores   

 

 

 

 

“All things on earth point home in old October; sailors to sea, travelers to walls and fences, hunters to field and 
hollow and the long voice of the hounds, the lover to the love he has forsaken.” — Thomas Wolfe  

Unit 85  -  Father Joseph Sullivan 

Unit 95  -  Lisa Vineyard, Rockford and Sandra     
Estees 

Unit 106  - Brad and June Battersby  

Unit 110  -  Waguihw and Joanne Assad 

Unit 112  -  Gary and Bettey Sykes 

Unit 121  -  Tommy and Lorraine Rheinlander  


